
 

 

At Stockingford Academy, we operate an ‘Open Door Policy’.  

If you have any questions or concerns about your child (with or  
without a diagnosis of SEND), you can contact: 

Mrs Taylor (SENDCO) - sarah.taylor@stockingfordacademy.org 

Ms Sparrow (Assistant Head Teacher—Pastoral and Inclusion) 

Miss Barlow (SEND / Inclusion Teaching Assistant) 

Welcome back! 
At Stockingford Academy, we pride ourselves on working in partnership 
with families to support all children, especially children with Special        
Educational Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND). 

Each month, you will receive our SEND newsletter or you will be invited to 
a family meeting. These are for all families with or without a child with 
SEND. 

Our SEND newsletter will explain a different area of SEND within our 
school in ‘Spotlight on...’. You will also receive information about upcoming 
events or courses that may be of interest. The newsletters will be shared 
with you each half term. 

Family coffee meetings will also be held on a half-termly basis. All families 
are welcome to attend in order to ask questions, seek advice and meet   
other families in an informal. friendly and caring environment. Other     
professionals may attend too, in order to offer further support. 
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